
 

 

December 21, 2021 
 

LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates    

LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News 

 

Dear Defenders of Life:    
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

Long Island has the highest infection rate of the Corona virus in New York State. It 
has gone up 41% in the past two weeks to 10.3%. Therefore, as a precautionary 
measure, the Long Island Coalition for Life Board has decided to cancel the 
December 27, 2021 General Meeting. 
 

The next general meeting will take place on Monday, January 24, 2022 at 8 PM at 
St. Regis K of C, Rosevale Ave. & Pond Rd., in Ronkonkoma. 
 

Thank you for all you do for LIFE! 
 

Have a Blessed Christmas and a safe, healthy New Year! 
 

  

 

General Meeting of the LI Coalition for Life:  

Mon., January 24, 8:00 PM at  St. Regis K of C Hall 
Rosevale Ave. & Pond Rd., Ronkonkoma and 

Monday, February 28, 7:30 PM at Joseph Barry K of C Hall 
45 Heitz Place, Hicksville 

 For information call 631-243-1435. 

 Please join us!  ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 

  

 

MISSION STATEMENT  
To protect innocent human life from fertilization to natural death 

through education, legislative action, prayer and peaceful presence. 
 

Long Island Coalition for Life | | licoalition4life@outlook.com | www.prolifeli.org 

631-243-1435 

PO Box 223, Ronkonkoma, NY 11779 

PO Box 247, Old Bethpage, NY 11804 
   

 


